

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 4th
October 2024



Meteor Game!

Oak class tried a new ball game in PE, where we have to use smaller balls to make the bigger balls move in a specific direction and they were all amazing at it. Some children said it was hard but they kept having a go!



<u>Headteacher's Awards:</u>

Riley C - For great talking during Register and Reflection times.

Max - For helping tidy up the scooters at the end of playtimes.

School Rule Award: Kind

Finn - For kindly walking with his friend around the cycle track at Daily Mile.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have shared a Link Book of 'Shark in the Park', focusing on rhymes and sounds..
- For Maths we have started work on Addition and Subtraction, looking at the symbols and number sentences.
- o In Topic we've introduced the Art element of our 'Changes In My World'.
- o In Computing we looked at Everyday Technology as our new focus.
- o In Forest School this week there was lots of digging and 'fossil' finding!
- In PSD we have talked about not always getting things right, having 'oops' moments and saying 'never mind'.

Class Messages:

- Oak class have showed so much improvement in doing our home time jobs! We're working really hard on this independence life-skill.
- Please send home books and reading records in everyday and we will try our best to fill them in and send them home every day as well.







Have a brilliant weekend, from Oak Class adults!